
AQUARION
Water Company

Stewards of the Environment

February 5, 2016
Via U.S. Mail

Debra A. Howland ~ 1OFE~1fp144C;
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

RE: DW 15-476, Aquarion Water Company ofNew Hampshire, Inc.
2016 Water Infrastructure and Conservation Adjustment (WICA) Filing

Dear Ms. Howland:

Enclosed please find one original and six copies of Aquarion Water Company ofNew
Hampshire’s (“Aquarion”) revised tariff page in compliance with the Commission’s Order No.
25,857 in the above-referenced case. Clean and marked copies are enclosed. The revised tariff
page sets forth the 3.99% WICA surcharge approved by the Commission and will apply to all
Aquarion customer bills with services rendered on or after January 1, 2016.

Please let me know if you have any questions. I can be reached at (203) 362-3001.

Sincerely,

Debra Kirven

Enclosure
cc: Service List

Aquanon Water Company of New Hampshire I Merrill Industrial Drive Hampton, NH 03842 aquarionwater.com


